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The following communication has been received from Mr. and Mrs. Alfred G. Wilson:

'rThe Resolution passed by the State Board of Agriculture at the meeting held
January 25th, so thoughtfully expressed, is deeply appreciated by us. The
illminated Resolution so beautifully engraved is surely a work of art.

"Under the State Board of Agriculture and the Administrative Staff of the
University, we anticipate great accomplislrnents at Meadow Brook and v7e are
looking forward to the development of plans.

"With our best wishes that the new venture of a branch off Lansing campus
will prove all that you may hope for and with our sincere thanks for the
beautiful copy of your Resolutions, we are,'l

/ s/ MatL].da R. Wilson
Alfred G. Wilson
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